
Phone Message
1/15/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● Our math iReady diagnostic testing begins tomorrow in math and science classes.
Attendance is crucial. Please talk to your child about meeting and beating their
September score so we can measure their academic growth and progress. Any student
who does not finish by Wednesday will be pulled from class Thursday and Friday to do
so..

● There is a PTA meeting on zoom Thursday night at 6:00 p.m. The link can be found on
the Rancho website or in your PTA newsletter.

● Information about the 8th grade Disneyland trip will go home to students at the end of the
week and can also be found on our website. Permission slips and payments are due no
later than January 29th. Keep in mind there are NO refunds for the trip under any
circumstances.

● Cleaning out your closets and want to earn your student some great prizes? PTA will be
hosting a Clothing Drive on January 20th from 8am-12pm which is a Saturday and your
student can earn a homework pass, pajama day or priority flex requests for every two
bags of soft goods donated. We are collecting any soft good items: clothing, linens,
blankets, towels, shoes etc. The more donations we get the more money goes back to
the school. Collect and let's make this January Clothing Drive a success! You can drop
bags off early in the office or wait until this day but make sure they are labeled with your
child’s name.

● The scheduled soccer and basketball games set for La Habra HS this week have been
moved to February 2nd due to a scheduling conflict. Stay tuned for detail as we get
closer.

Have a great evening Trojans!


